
 

 

Monday 26th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope that you are all well and have had a lovely weekend. Please find below information 
about key events in school this week. 
 
Parent Governor Vacancy: 
A few weeks ago I sent out letters to parents about a Parent Governor Vacancy. If you would 
like to volunteer for this vacancy, can you please let me know by Wednesday 28th September as 
I will be sending a Ballot Paper out on this day, thank you. 
 
Parent Questionnaires: 
This week you will receive a ‘Parent Questionnaire’. Could you please complete the 
Questionnaire so that we can have your thoughts and opinions about the school. Can I ask for 
the Questionnaires to be completed by Friday 30th September. All returned Questionnaires by 
this date will be entered into a draw to receive a £10 Tesco Voucher.  
 
Horton Mill PTFA: 
I would like to set up a Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) for our school. The 
PTFA would get together during school time to arrange events for school and discuss ideas to 
raise funds for our whole school community. If you would like to be a member of the PTFA can 
you please add your name to the ‘comments’ section on the Parent Questionnaire. 
 
Parent and Child Group: 
Mrs Bush would like to welcome parents and children to a ‘Parent and Child Group’ every 
Wednesday between 1.30 and 3.00pm. If your child will be 3 years old before September 2017, 
then please come and join the group.  
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing RESILIENCE by 
showing Perseverance: 
Reception: Haleema Sadia  Year 1: Zahra Iman   Year 2: Zain Ul Abadin 
Year 3: Zoya Shazad  Year 4: Mohammed Ibrahim Year 5: Esa Hussain 
Year 6: Darius Caraman 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Year 5 with 98.1% - Well-done Year 5! 
The classes with the best Punctuality last week were: Reception and Year 1 - Fantastic! 
 
Staff Car Park: 
Can I please remind parents that the Staff Car Park is for Staff and School 
use ONLY. Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  
 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 



 

 

 



 


